
Let your light shine, so that others may see the good you do. Matthew 5:16                                  
 

         

____________________________________________________________________ 

25th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

YEAR 2 RESIDENTIAL – FOXHOWL CENTRE @ DELAMERE 3rd – 4th April 2025 
 

Thank you for returning your medical forms, this information has now been provided to the centre.  

The children will be leaving school on Thursday 3rd April at 9.30am and should arrive at Foxhowl by 

10.30am.  A reminder that the children will need to take a disposable packed lunch; please send in a 

disposable bag and water bottle (no lunch boxes or drinks bottles). On Friday 4th April we will be leaving 

Foxhowl at approximately 1.30pm so will be back in time for end of school pick up. 
 

Activities: 

Date Morning Afternoon  Evening 

3rd April 2025 Induction & Lunch Jungle Camp Camp Fire 

4th April 2025 Pond/stream Dipping,  Depart for school  
 

Suggested kit list - All clothes could get wet and muddy  

Underwear 
Nightwear 
Slippers/indoor shoes 
Trainers 
Wellies  
Socks 
T shirts/tops 
Trousers/ shorts (not jeans) 
Fleeces/sweatshirts 
Waterproof coat or coat and lightweight waterproof 

Wash bag - your child may bring a battery-operated toothbrush but not one that would require a charger 

please. 
Towel 
Cap or sun hat* 
Hat/scarf/gloves* 
Sun Cream* 
Torch 
 

Plastic bags to take home wet things 
*Weather dependent  

Children may take a small soft toy if they wish and a book/crayons/small game but NO PHONES OR 
ELECTRONIC GAMES. 
 

If you have any queries, please contact the office. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Bradley  

The Cobbles 
Lower Peover, Knutsford 
Cheshire, WA16 9PZ 
 
Telephone: 01625 467 623 
 
Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  
Mrs Sharon Dean 
B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H 
 
Email: 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 


